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18th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you know from the Phonics workshop, we use Bug Club as our phonics scheme. You will have 
noticed Bug Club books being sent home with your child for them to read to you.  
 
As well as reading the books, your child can read books online. If you have access to an internet 
connection, your child can enjoy reading Bug Club books online. Each child has a unique homepage 
and can log into it by following these steps: 
 
1. Go to www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 

2. Enter the login details. These can be found in your child’s reading journal.  

3. Your child’s homepage will appear. 

Reading a book online 

We allocate books to your child according to their reading levels. These books will appear in the ‘My 

Stuff’ area of their personal homepages. 

Throughout the books, there are quiz questions for your child to complete. To answer 

a question, just click on the bug icon. Your child does not need to finish all the quiz 

questions in one sitting and can come back to a book later. 

When your child has finished all the quiz questions in a book, he or she will earn 

‘ActiveLearn Coins’. By reading more books, your child will earn enough coins to 

‘buy’ a reward in one of the many reward schemes. The answers to the quiz 

questions will be sent back to our teacher site so that we can see how your child is 

progressing. We will also be able to assign more books for your child to read if the virtual book bag is 

running low. 

When your child has finished a book, it will move to ‘My Library’. Children can read these books again if 

they want to, or they can choose new books from ‘My Stuff’. 

If your child is having trouble using the pupil world, help can be found in the Help Section of ActiveLearn 

Primary (in the top right-hand corner of the website). 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/


Please note: We strongly recommend using Google Chrome or Mozilla Firefox web browsers with 

ActiveLearn. If you prefer to use Internet Explorer, please check you have at least IE9 in order for 

everything to work as it should. 

Even though we encourage your child to use the online platform, this is there for you to use if you wish. 

Your child will need to read their book they bring home so it can be monitored closely by the class 

teacher.  

 
Regards, 
 
 

L Mayes 
 
Mr Mayes  
Assistant Headteacher 


